
Jacob Veaughn 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Record s Clerk 
Monday, January 24, 2022 8:48 AM 
'Chuck Soderquist' 

Consumer Contact 
RE: Palm Island & Gasparilla Island sewer 

Good Morning, Chuck Soderquist 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/24/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 00635-2022 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket 20200226, 
and the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach will be notified. 

Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 

Florida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 

Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 

850.413.6656 

From: Chuck Soderquist <sodo1@live.com> 

Sent: Sunday, January 23, 2022 9:51 AM 

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Palm Island & Gasparilla Island sewer 

Dear Sirs, 

I would like to express my support for central sewer be brought to Palm Island and Little Gasparilla Island. 
There is no single issue which would benefit the environments of these Islands more. 

Chuck Soderquist 

Phone# 941-270-7992 
E-mail Sodo1@live.com 
PO Box 958 
Englewood, Fl. 34295 
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